
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 17, 2021 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This pandemic has taken a toll on everyone, and Queens Together was founded at a time 
of great need. They reached out to our organization in March, 2020 to request space to 
run food giveaways. We were happy to have them partner with us and provide much 
needed nutritional support to our families and the larger Astoria community.  
 
Queens Together was founded during the height of the COVID-19 pandemic to tackle 
food insecurity. They bring nourishing meals and fruits and vegetables to families and 
individuals, all the while partnering and supporting local restaurants and businesses. They 
continue to bring services, information and resources to all of Queens.  
 
I wholeheartedly recommend Queens Together and I look forward to our continued 
partnership to reduce food insecurity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Costa Constantinides 
CEO  
Variety Boys & Girls Club of Queens 
 
 


